
Ryan Kelly
North Waterboro 
LD 1109
In 2005 the Supreme Court ruled that law enforcement does not have a constitutional 
duty to protect individuals. Given that and the excessive response times it takes for 
LE to arrive, especially in rural areas which the vast majority of the state is. We as 
citizens are our own best protection against those that would do us, our families, 
friends and neighbors harm. By restricting our use of “standard capacity” magazines 
you are limiting our ability to protect ourselves. 


